DPW COMMITTEE
5-7-24

Members Present: John Tait, Jeff Hervert and Ken Rathje

Others Present: Troy Hartz and Jamie Learman

Meeting called to order at 2:15 p.m.

The committee met to open bids for the lead line inspection. Three sealed bids were received.
They were FOCO Inc $69,600, MEC Underground $63,200 and Super Construction $78,400. The

bids will be forwarded to the engineering firm for review and recommendation.

Troy discussed the roads to pave. The committee discussed the MDOT Category B grant. The
members were all in favor of applying for the grant again.

The members discussed utility rates. It was discussed that the garbage rate is currently $7 per
quarter short of meeting the current charges. The committee recommended to the council to

raise the base rates for garbage by 57 per quarter, water by $3 per quarter and sewer OM&R by
S5 per quarter for all classifications. They were all in favor.

Meeting adjourned at 2:50 p.m.
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